

# **Furry Friends**



# November 2019 Newsletter

We wanted to be sure to say THANK YOU to all the parents that chaperoned at Windy Acres, and were able to join us for our Halloween Parade and/or donated items for our Halloween Snack. We loved all of it and enjoyed spending time together.

#### **Thanksgiving Break**

Share and Care will be CLOSED on Thursday Nov. 28<sup>th</sup> & Fri Nov. 29<sup>th</sup> for Thanksgiving. Tuition is due Wed Nov. 27<sup>th</sup> for the following week. We hope you enjoy the long weekend with families as we will too.

### **Thanksgiving Feast**

We will be celebrating Thanksgiving in our class by having a Thanksgiving Feast for lunch on Wednesday Nov. 27<sup>th</sup>. We will have a signup sheet posted for donated items closer to the date. We also invite the parents to come feast with us.

#### **Health Policy**

It's that time of the year again when the flu bug is flying. Please remember to keep your child home until they are symptom free (FEVER & VOMITING ~ without medicine) for 24 hours. This is so important to stop the spread of the flu. Thank you for your cooperation!

#### Scholastic Pajama Drive

We are teaming up with Scholastic Book Clubs by taking up a collection of **pajamas**. They can be any size, infant to adult, and any season. For every pair of pajamas donated, Scholastic will donate a book. Please have your donations at Share and Care no later than **Monday**, **Dec. 2**<sup>nd</sup>.

## **Birthdays**

Alex turns 5 on the 7<sup>th</sup>, Giovanni turns 5 on the 22<sup>nd</sup>, Ivianna turns 5 on 23<sup>rd</sup>. Happy Birthday to all of you!

As always, if you have any questions, comments or concerns please feel free to talk to any of us, leave us a note, send us a message on Brightwheel or give us a call 630-892-2818.

Happy Thanksgiving from us to all of you!

Candy, Lynn, Stephanie & Payton

